
2D Kui Ka Yu           From: Miss Hui 

 

All about Hong Kong Art 

 

Dear Jasie, 

It was great to hear from you. Things are going great here in Hong Kong. I hope this letter finds you well. 

I was over joyed to hear from you and I am very excited that you will be coming here to Hong Kong in 

just a few weeks. 

Of course I would love to go together with you on the 24th October, I am really enthusiastic about your 

ideas of what we could do and I have already found some interesting possibilities. 

There is going to be a great dance performance by the Hong Kong Academy of Performing Arts. It should 

be great as it combines various dance styles, including hip hop, ballet and tap dancing. 

There is also a studio which runs and art jam. It’s got a great review in the Hong Kong post and it opens 

from 1pm to 9pm every day. There are also many art galleries in Hollywood Road we could go to. 

In central, there are a few historical buildings we could take a look at if we have time, such as the 

Central Police Station or St John’s Cathedral. 

I would give you more information when you come. I look forward to seeing you. 

Love, 

Chris 


